
Communicating with Your Program Officer: 

Strategies for Success 

March 13, 2019, 2:00-3:30 pm in the NSB Auditorium 

This short workshop for assistant–level faculty led by Angela Phillips Diaz (federal 
government relations), Kaitlin Chell (state government relations) and experienced faculty 
will provide strategies for initiating contact, seeking advice and building relationships and 
trust with program officers at state and federal granting agencies.   

Faculty who attend this workshop and would like to meet with their program officer will be 
eligible to apply for travel funds administered through the Office of Research Affairs. 

Avoid the dreaded response to your research proposal! 

“A well-written proposal, but fails to meet our funding priorities.” 

http://researchcommunications.ucsd.edu  

The UC San Diego Research Communications Program is funded by a grant from the Gordon 

and Betty Moore Foundation . 


